Lopez Island School District #144

86 School Road Lopez Island, WA 98261 Phone (360)468-2202 Fax (360) 468-2212 www.lopezislandschool.org

Brian Auckland, Superintendent ext. 2250

David Sather, 6-12 Principal ext. 2251

June 20, 2018

Dear Secondary School Students and Parents,

On behalf of the staff and faculty, I hope this letter finds you enjoying a relaxing, fun and wonderful summer with your friends and family. Reflecting on this year, we cannot help but be very proud of our students' accomplishments. We have a great community of learners at Lopez Middle/High School, and we are continually working to provide each student with options that meet their individual level of success.

Enclosed please find:

Semester Two Report Cards 2018-2019 Secondary Schedule Individual Student Schedule

I will be available to discuss schedule additions/changes starting August 23, 2018. Students will have the option of changing/dropping a class during the first week of school (September 4 through September 11, 2018), by filling out a schedule change request form. Required class changes need parent/guardian and school counselor permission. After the first week students need to submit a written schedule change signed by parent/guardian and initialed by teachers involved in the change of schedule. The school counselor must approve the change.

Important Dates:

Parent/Guardian Meetings	Middle School	9 th Grade	10 th Grade	11 th Grade	12 th Grade
Date and Time 6:00pm Pizza and Salad	September 10	September 12	September 17	September 13	September 11
Topics	Google Classroom/ Google Documents Collegebound Questions and Answers	HS and Beyond Plan Graduation Requirements PSAT Questions and Answers	HS and Beyond Plan Graduation Requirements PSAT Questions and Answers	HS and Beyond Plan Graduation Requirements PSAT SAT/ACT Questions and Answers	HS and Beyond Plan Graduation Requirements SAT/ACT Questions and Answers
Location	MS Commons	MS Commons	MS Commons	MS Commons	MS Commons

Please take advantage of these peaceful days and enjoy this beautiful island we call home. Have a great summer, and be safe.

Jeanna Carter

K-12 School Counselor